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From : Lesli Harmon <harmon_l@4j.lane.edu>
Sender : holt_cert <holt_cert-bounces@4j.lane.edu>
Subject : [holt_cert] SIGN UP - Kinder Transition Day 2023

To : holt cert <holt_cert@4j.lane.edu>
Cc : Keri Schneider <schneider_ke@4j.lane.edu>, Jackie

Sanderson <sanderson_j@4j.lane.edu>, Sharon Alberts
<alberts_s@4j.lane.edu>

Zimbra chinn@4j.lane.edu

[holt_cert] SIGN UP - Kinder Transition Day 2023

Thu, Aug 31, 2023 08:21 PM

Certified Staff, 

SPED, Counselor, Behavior EA, Title, ELD, and Speech might find the general 
schedule tab helpful but the rest of this is doesn't really apply to you because 
you are helping in other ways. 

All other teachers (classroom, library, PE, music) sign up for one spot on each 
color/tab of the document linked below (must be signed in to 4J Google). 

It is really important that you are a couple minutes early to each support time. 
Please reach out if you have any questions (I'm sure I didn't clarify something 
well enough). The district has stressed how important it is that we make the 
first experience our kinders have as positive, engaging, supportive and fun in 
order to make school feel welcoming to students and families. We appreciate 
your help to make this happen. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1b90x-
7npYzjVgJ6QQDiFZye9XtNLIXF5W_xWycUaGq4/edit?usp=sharing

Thank you for supporting kinder transition day! 
Your Kinder Team

Lesli Harmon
Kindergarten Teacher
Bertha Holt Elementary
Eugene School District 4J
harmon_l@4j.lane.edu
541-357-8541 (Google Voice)
541-790-6122 (Classroom)
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